
 
 
 
Remediation Division 
 
Public Notice of Request for Comments on remedial action alternatives for 
affected Highway 96 Dump Superfund Site properties located on the west side of 
Gilfillian Lake in North Oaks, Minn. 
Public Comment Period Begins:    February 19, 2008 
Public Comment Period Ends:    March 21, 2008 
 
 
Written Comments 
Comments must be submitted in writing on or before the end date of the 
comment period. Comments should be submitted to the staff contact identified 
below. 
 
 
Staff Contact: 
Nile Fellows, Project Manager  
MPCA 
520 Lafayette Road 
St. Paul, MN  55155-4194 
Phone: (651) 296-7299 
E-mail: nile.fellows@pca.state.mn.us 
Toll-free/TDD: (800) 657-3864 
 
 
The public is also encouraged to attend and submit written comments in person 
at the public meeting scheduled for: 
February 26, 2008 
7:30 p.m. 
East Rec Center, 5 Mink Lane, North Oaks 
 
 
MPCA Decision 
Based on new information or public comments received during the comment period, 
MPCA may modify the recommended alternative or select another alternative presented 
in the proposed plan and/or the feasibility study. After evaluating all pertinent 
information and public comment, the MPCA will select a final remedial action plan that 
will be memorialized in an amendment to the Minnesota Decision Document. 
 
 


